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Mandurah Estuary Bridge 
Duplication Project

What’s happening?
We are planning for construction of a new 
bridge to be located on the south side of 
the existing Mandurah Estuary Bridge, to 
enhance safety for road users and reduce 
congestion.

The duplication project will see a second, 
two-lane bridge constructed over the 
Estuary, which will have capacity to go 
to three lanes in future, when traffic 
demands require it, further helping to 
reduce congestion and travel times.

This $110 million project is co-funded by 
the Australian ($55 million) and Western 
Australian ($55 million) governments.

Project Update 
On 14 July 2022, Premier Mark McGowan 
and Minister for Transport, Hon Rita 
Saffioti, announced Expressions of 
Interest had been called for a design and 
construction contract for the Mandurah 
Estuary Bridge Duplication.

Engagement is continuing with key 
stakeholders including the City of 
Mandurah, its Access and Inclusion 
Advisory Group, Fishability Mandurah,  
Traditional Owners and the Peel Harvey 
Catchment Council, to understand project 
requirements around environment and 
future maintenance.

Noise assessments and environmental 
approvals are progressing, and an early 
concept design for the bridge and new 
universally accessible fishing platform has 
been developed for industry to use as 
a guide when developing their project 
proposals.

Geotechnical site investigations, both on 
water and land will be completed in early 
September and Main Roads is progressing 
heritage assessments, project scoping and 
stakeholder consultation.

Project features
In addition to the new bridge, we are 
planning for a new, universally accessible 
fishing platform to make fishing more 
accessible to people of all ages and 
abilities.

Access for riders and walkers will also 
be improved, with construction of a new 
shared path on the southern underside of 
the deck of the new bridge.

Have your say
We are seeking your comments on 
project elements including the universally 
accessible fishing platform, visual and 
noise amenity, landscaping, urban design 
considerations and path connectivity.  The 
comments received will be considered by 
the project team in the next phase of the 
project.

Our online survey will be available from 
12 to 26 August at www.mysaytransport. 
wa.gov.au. All feedback received will 
help inform the ongoing design and 
development process.

You can also submit comments by 
emailing enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov. 
au, or phone 138 138 to speak to our 
community engagement representative. 

Information sessions
A community information session is 
planned where members of our project 
team will be available to discuss the 
project, and planning undertaken to date. 

Staff will be on hand to answer questions 
and assist you to complete the online 
survey, if required.

Community members are encouraged to 
drop in on: 

• Saturday 13 August
• Between 10am and 12 noon
• Halls Head Community and Sports,

Mandurah Yacht Club, Victor Adam
Park, Halls Head Parade, Halls Head

Subscribe for updates
To stay up to date with the latest project 
information, please visit www.mainroads.
wa.gov.au/mebd and subscribe for project 
updates.  
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